
 

 

 

 

 

The DCIA wishes to thank Steve Kinion for his contributions to Delaware’s 
captive industry over the past 13 years.   

When Steve became Delaware’s Captive Director in 2009, Delaware had 38 
licensed captives.  Today, Delaware has over 750 licensed captives.   

During Steve’s tenure as Captive Director, Delaware grew to become the 5th 
largest captive domicile in the world and the 3rd largest captive domicile in the 
United States.   

Steve has been recognized by his industry peers as an advocate to the captive 
industry at both a local and a national level.   

The DCIA wishes Steve all the best, and looks forward to continuing its close 
working relationship with the Delaware Bureau of Captive and Financial Insurance 
Products well into the future.   


